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Thieves continue Atchison vehicle burglaries
(KAIR)--Atchison thieves continue to target parked vehicles, with authorities
warning to keep doors locked and valuable items hidden from view.

The latest case involves the burglary of a vehicle parked in the 1600 block of
Commercial Street.

According to Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 26-year-old victim reported
the theft to police, telling investigators that two chainsaws and a pair of boots
were taken during the burglary.

It’s believed the theft of the items happened sometime between 6:00 Monday
evening and 6:30 Wednesday evening.

Anyone with information related to the burglary is asked to contact Atchison
Police at 913-367-4323.
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